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2015 Water Quality Report
Covering the period of January 1, 2014 to December 31, 2014

COMING SOON: Starting June 29, 2015 you may access your annual
water quality report at:

http://www.mauiwater.org/wqr_lahaina

Each year, the Maui Department of Water Supply provides its customers with an Annual Water
Quality Report to let them know how our water quality stacks up against established federal
and state drinking water standards. We encourage you to review this report as it provides
details about the source and quality of the drinking water delivered to your community in 2014.

In an effort to be more environmentally responsible and to cut down on costs, we are no longer
printing these reports, but have made them available on the internet.

Visit us online to view your water quality report by going to our home page at
http://mauiwater.org, clicking on the Water Quality tab and selecting your water system.

If you wish to have a paper copy, you can print one directly from our website. You can also
receive a printed version by contacting the Department of Water at (808) 270-7550 or write to
us and request a report:

Department of Water Supply

Water Quality Laboratory

614 Palapaia Drive

Kahului, HI 96732



